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KENT STATE TRUMBULLA Message from Admissions!
FLASHES

Jenna Fox, M.A.
Assistant Director, Admissions, Enrollment Management & Student Services 

Hello and thank you for taking the time to read the Kent State Trumbull Newsletter! My name is Jenna Fox, 
and I am the Assistant Director of Admissions. I am excited to also introduce our new Senior Admissions 
Counselor, Chynna Lites. Chynna started with Kent State Trumbull in September 2023 and will be the liaison 
between high schools, community members and Kent State Trumbull. The purpose of this newsletter is to 
keep you and your school informed of news and events taking place on campus. I look forward to connecting 
with you bimonthly to keep you informed about Kent State Trumbull. Please feel free to reach out via email 
at jfox45@kent.edu if you have any questions this school year. Thank you!

CHECKLIST FOR SENIORSCHECKLIST FOR SENIORS
	F Apply for Admission to Kent State Trumbull
	F Fill Out the 2024/25 FAFSA 
	F Send in Official High School Transcripts  

(when you apply and again after graduation) 
	F Check out Scholarship Opportunities on Scholarship 

Universe
	F Schedule a campus tour and get a FREE T-Shirt!

Have you scheduled a Financial Aid Night? If not, 
please contact Nicolette Fenlock at 
nmhall@kent.edu! A friendly reminder that the 
application fee to any regional Kent State campus 
is FREE. Kent State Trumbull offers a variety of 
scholarships to students in Trumbull and surrounding 
counties. A high school senior who is accepted at Kent 
State Trumbull will automatically receive a $1,000 
scholarship if they have a 2.5 GPA or higher. For more 
information about our scholarships, please visit our 
website: www.kent.edu/trumbull.

Financial Aid Nights Student 
Spotlight
Jermani Bryant is a 2019 John F. Kennedy 
Catholic School graduate. Jermani is 
pursuing her Bachelor of Science in 
Nursing with a minor in Communications. 
In addition to her schooling, she works 
full-time as an STNA and is the Program 
Mentor for the Building Black Leaders 
Program. In two short years, Jermani 
has strongly impacted the Kent State 
Trumbull campus, and we are excited to 
see where life takes her.

Jermani Bryant 

Program Highlight
A Youth Police Academy Experience (YPAE) is being offered by 
our Kent State Trumbull Police Academy. This special program 
will be offered to high school seniors in October 2023 and 
March 2024. During this interactive experience, students will 
come to campus to learn more about the law enforcement 
industry. Students who complete the YPAE will receive a $1,000 
scholarship to attend the Police Academy in Fall 2024. 

Scan or click the code to register for this opportunity

Chynna Lites
Senior Admissions Counselor

330-675-8862
clites@kent.edu
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